
Arundel Bypass: what’s happening?

•
•
•
•

ASCATE  NEWSLETTER

mailto:john.obrien@westsussex.gov.uk


- A27 ­ BETTER, NOT BIGGER!  -
New Purple bypass 
Arundel A27 Forum, a new network of individuals, business and other 
organisations keen to see improvements which minimise destructive 
impacts, aims to see the 'New Purple' bypass route as a serious option 
included in HE's forthcoming consultation. This bypass is a short stretch 
of wide single carriageway road close to Arundel, improving traffic flow, 
in contrast to dual carriageway options across the Arun Valley which 
would destroy communities, homes, wildlife and historic landscape. 

Details of the New Purple bypass route and the Forum can be found at: 

www.ArundelA27Forum.org.uk 

Arundel SCATE is supporting this proposal as a good compromise and 
that the New Purple Route should be included as a serious route option 
for consultation in 2017.

Chichester
The A27 development process at Chichester is a year ahead of the 
Arundel and Worthing plans. HE tried to bulldoze through normal 
consultation procedures and get a northern 'expressway' option (similar  
in design to a motorway) at the last minute, in a very short consultation 
period, early this year. People in Chichester campaigned against this 
option and the Department for Transport ordered HE to drop it. 
Consultation on A27 at Chichester runs until 22nd September 2016.

Other news 
By popular demand, in September, we will hold a walk showing  the 
'Pink/Blue' route, the  highly damaging option favoured by the local road 
lobby.  Keep an eye open for posters, at www.scate.org.uk/arundel and 
fb Arundel Scate.

 Did you know…

 ...traffic levels on the A27 at Arundel are lower now than in 2000?
(data from Department for Transport counts). 

 In that time, 7,000 homes have been built in Arun District.


